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On behalf of the Founders and the 

Board of Directors we are very 

pleased to announce the official 

appointment of Brooks McAdam 

as COO (Chief Operating Officer) 

at Camber Spine.  
 

Brooks joined Camber Spine in 2020 as Director 

of Clinical Education and Training where he was 
instrumental in the growth and success of 

Camber Spine’s Proprietary OLIF System. While 
serving as VP of Operations in this past year he 

has led the charge on a reorganization of our 
infrastructure as well as the development and 

implementation of systems to manage more 
efficiently, supply chain, customer service and 

fulfillment. These organizational changes are 
critical to ensure Camber’s future growth. Brooks 
has shown himself to be a proven leader and we 

firmly believe that he that he will play an even more significant role in the executive 
leadership of the company as we move towards the future. Please join us in 

congratulating Brooks in this well-deserved promotion. 
 


